
DBS Foundation X NEA
Hungry for Change Challenge

DBS Foundation and the National Environment 
Agency (NEA) have launched the Hungry for 
Change Challenge, a nationwide challenge to 
empower youth to develop and pilot innovative 
food waste solutions.

Solve towards zero food waste now!

If you have an idea or solution that will prevent 
and/or reduce food waste in food establishments 
and/or households, we want to hear from you!

The five most innovative and impactful ideas will 
be supported for piloting with a total funding of 
$125,000 from DBS Foundation! The teams will 
also have opportunities to consult with NEA and 
benefit from their expertise. 

Who can apply?
•  Current Student 

Full-time or part-time 
students at Institute of 
Technical Education, 
polytechnics or universities

•  Recent Alumni 
Any person who graduated 
or took a sabbatical from an 
institute of higher learning 
after 1 January 2018.

•  Teams with four members 
or more
At least one of the members 
must be a current student or 
recent alumni. 

go.dbs.com/Hungry
ForChange2022
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